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11 May 2020  
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
Further to the Prime Minister’s recent announcement this Sunday that some children/young people will 
possibly be returning to school from the 1 June, we would like to advise you, that we are now waiting for 
further details from the government and unions before we make concrete plans for children/young people 
and staff to return. We are mindful that the plan for schools to re-open is still tentative and will be 
dependent on the number of future COVID-19 infections and deaths continuing to fall over the next two to 
three weeks. We will, of course, also be consulting with a number of stakeholders, including yourselves at 
some point about our plans, outlining our proposed safety measures once we have more information.  
 
For the moment, we are currently using our Health and Safety advisers to undertake a review of each 
school in the Brighter Futures Learning Partnership Trust to ensure we can respond safely to the 
government’s proposals. We are very mindful that we want to support our parents/carers to return to 
employment as soon as it is safe to do so but, as you will be aware, we are also very keen to ensure that we 
fulfil our duty of care to all our children/young people and staff.  
 
In the meantime, we would like to thank you for your continued support. We will contact you as soon as 
the situation changes and we have a clearer understanding of the measures we need to put in place. 
  
Keep safe and please know our thoughts are with you all.  
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
Mrs H Redford-Hernandez 
CEO 
Brighter Futures Learning Partnership Trust 
 
 
 


